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ALL DIFFERENT ALL EQUAL  

Friday 14th January 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This year our Year 5 children have been offered a place playing the trumpet in the Bradford Music Prom on 
Tuesday 5th April. It is always a spectacular experience for children performing and parents watching in the 
audience. The event will be held at St George’s Hall in the evening and will involve the children attending an 
afternoon rehearsal on the day. Exact details will follow, but parents would need to transport and supervise 
their children for the evening event. If your child wishes to attend and please return the slip below to school 
by Tuesday 18th March at the latest. Our decision about the trip will depend on how many children are able 
to attend the evening event. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Liz Evans 
Music Lead 
Wycliffe CE Primary School 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Commitment to attend in The Bradford Prom Trumpet Event 5th April 2022 (COVID dependent) 
Please circle. 

 
 
My child would like to attend this evening event and I shall arrange transport. 
 
My child is not interested in attending the evening event on this occasion. 
 
Name of child:________________________ 
 
Class:________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:________________________ 
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